February 9, 2015
This is a decision paper. 

TO:

                    Members of the Hardin County School Board

FROM:
                    Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
The Culinary I and II classes from EC3 traveling to Sullivan University on March 6, 2015.
REQUEST ISSUE:

Sullivan University is offering a Chef Shadow and demonstration day to our students. They will be sending a motor coach to Elizabethtown to pick up our students and return them back to school. The purpose of the trip is to give our students the opportunity to work with Sullivan’s chef’s and experience their classroom environments. At EC3 we strive to offer our students the opportunity to see their options after high school. With our articulation agreements with Sullivan University, our students have the option to earn up 13 credits if they choose to enroll. This visit will give our students a more in depth college tour than they can receive anywhere else. 

 Approximate Cost
There is no cost for this trip.
Attendance:
Approximately 50 students will be in attendance. 3 staff members will be supervising. 
RECOMMENDATION:            I recommend that the board approve this request.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  I move that the board approve the request from EC3 to allow the Culinary I and II to visit Sullivan University via commercial carrier provided by Sullivan University.
